
HANDSWORTH
NEWS

BRANCHING OUT, GROWING TALL
HAND IN HAND, ONE AND ALL

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends, 

Today brings us to the end of our first half of the summer 
term.  This warmer weather is wonderful and it looks like 
next week will be glorious for us all too. 

As you know, we have been reflecting on how routines 
have changed during Covid and looking at how we can 
learn from what has been a challenging time for us all.  
Next term wewill be sharing with you how we plan to 
make small changes to the school day in September.  This 
is to ensure that things continue to run smoothly.  
Remember we will always share necessary information via 
our weekly newsletter, so please continue to read it. 

This week we have enjoyed meeting our new Nursery and 
Reception parents, we are excited for you all to join the 
wonderful Handsworth community.  We are very much 
looking forward to restrictions lifting and for us all to be 
able to meet together again. 

As always, if you have any feedback or questions for us 
please get in touch.  We value the importance of working 
together in order to be the best that we can be for our 
children.

Wishing you all a wonderful week.  

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

Mrs Nairne 



Year 3 
have 
been 

dissecting 
flowers in 
Science 

this week. 

Happy Birthday 
to our 

Handsworth 
Legend Dale! 

50 Years young 
today.  Thank 
you Dale for 

everything you 
do.  

You’re amazing.  
What would we 
do without you?

Our 
children 

have 
been 

working 
hard this 

week! 

They have 
had lots 
of fun!

We wish 
you all an 
enjoyable 
half term 

break!



Well done to our School Councillors 
who have completed the first stage 
of the Silver Stories reading scheme. 

Every Monday morning for the last six 
weeks they have contacted their 
Silver Listener and read to them 

down the phone.

The Silver Stories reading scheme will 
be continuing after the holiday!  





S
T
A
R
S
 

O
F
 
T
H
E 

W
E
E
K

WILFRED 1IL

EYFS KS2KS1

RILEY RAO

ELIAS 1MJYAHYA RHH

NANCY 2KC

ISABELLE 2MW

THEO 3FB

RILEY 3LB

ARI 4BD

ZACH 4SN

LEAH 5TC

ZAIN 5JG

RAHELA 6SMWB: 8TH FEB

The purpose of Star of the Week  is for us to have the 
opportunity to celebrate every child in our community 
specifically. We encourage everyone to celebrate what is 
wonderful about that child. Children do not need to do 
anything to earn Star of the Week – each child deserves it and 
they will each get a turn.

If your child is Star of the Week we encourage you to ask them 
to repeat to you some of the positive statements their 
classmates and teachers make about them and add your 
own! 


